=PILATUS=

PILATUS AIRCRAFT LTD. CH-6371 STANS, SWITZERLAND

SERVICE LETTER

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF PART NUMBER CHANGE FOR THE FUEL FLOW
TRANSMITTER.

All Operators: Date: May 08/97
This service letter notifies customers about a part number change for the Fuel Flow Transmitter (FFT).

A new and more reliable FFT (with P/N 975.35.12.602) replaces the old one (with P/N 975.35.12.601) which
is no longer available. The new FFT is fully interchangeable with the old one.

Customers ordering an FFT, using the old part number, automatically receive the new one.
The FFT with improved reliability is however available now, when ordered with the new part number.

Should any difficulty be encountered, enquires should be made to your Authorized PC-12 SERVICE CENTER
or to the following address:

PILATUS AIRCRAFT LTD.

CUSTOMER LIAISON MANAGER,

CH-6371 STANS, Tel: +41 41619 6233
SWITZERLAND. Fax: +41 41610 3351
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